
 

Cape Elizabeth Recycling Center 

Fall Extended Hours 

 

Disposal Fees at the Recycling Center will be waived for residents transporting their own material and/or items 

from Saturday, October 10th through, and up to including, Monday, October 26th.  Commercial haulers will 

still be assessed fees in accordance with current regulations. 

In addition to the above dates, the Recycling Center will also be open the following Sundays for the disposal of 

leaf/yard waste, wood waste, bulky waste, and brush only.  Fees will be assessed for all items on Sunday, November 

1st and Sunday, November 8th. As a reminder, no household refuse and/or recyclables will be accepted on the 

Sundays listed below. 

 

Sunday, October 18th  10:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

Sunday, October 25th  10:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

Sunday, November 1st   10:00 AM to 4:30 PM  

Sunday, November 8th  10:00 AM to 4:30 PM 

 

 


